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Children in Need  
Thanks to everyone who supported our non-uniform day and activity 
day for Children in Need. We managed to raise £426.41.Thank you for 
supporting this great cause. 

Christmas Jumper Day – Non Uniform Day 
We are having a Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 13th December.  
Children can wear a Christmas jumper to school if they wish. No donations 
are required. 

Christmas Parties have been arranged as follows:  
Primary 1 & 2 Wednesday 18th December  
Primary 3 & 4 Tuesday 17th December  
Primary 5 & 6 Monday 16th December  
These all take place in the afternoons. We are hoping that P1 & 2 may get a visit from a special 
person that day if he is not too busy in the North Pole! Children can bring party clothes to change 
into after lunch for their parties or they can go home for lunch. If your child is having a home 
lunch, you will need to come into the school and sign them out and back in again afterwards. 
Primary 7 Christmas Dance 
This will take place on Wednesday 18th December, from 7pm until 9pm. John Carmichael will  
provide Scottish Country Dance music for the pupils. Further details to follow. 

Christmas Concert– Christmas Around the World 
The concerts will take place this year on Monday 9th and Tuesday 10th  
December at 1.30pm and 6.30pm both days. This year the whole school will 
be taking us on a journey around the world to learn more about Christmas 
traditions.  We will follow 6 Newly Qualified Elves who arrive late on the 
biggest night of their year and we join them as they try to catch up with 
Santa and complete their final assignment – learning about Christmas 
around the world. Information was sent home last week about the ordering 
of tickets.  

Christmas Church  
Service  
All parents and friends are invited to join us at Bearsden Cross Parish 
Church at 9.30am on Friday 20th December for our Christmas  
Service. Our charity collection will be Cash for Kids. Please note that 
food and drink are not permitted in the Church.  

CHRISTMAS ACTIVITIES 

Staff News  
Congratulations to Miss Gray, Primary 1 teacher who 
had a baby boy last month. Both are doing well.  
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Dates for your diary  
Monday 2nd December  EDC Christmas Concert 7.30pm Royal Concert Hall  
Friday 6th December   Christmas lunch 
Monday 9th December   Christmas Concert 1.30pm & 6.30pm 
Tuesday 10th December  Christmas Concert 1.30pm & 6.30pm 
Wednesday 11th December  Musical Christmas Concert at 1.30pm 
Thursday 12th December  School closed– General Election Polling Station 
Friday 13th December   Christmas Jumper Day 
     Choir singing at Asda & Bearsden Cross Church 
Monday 16th December   P5 & 6 Christmas parties   
Tuesday 17th December  P3 & 4 Christmas parties 
Wednesday 18th December  P1 & 2 Christmas parties 
     P7 Christmas dance 7-9pm 
Friday 20th December   Bearsden Cross Church Christmas service 9.30am 
Friday 20th December  School finishes at 2.30pm 
Monday 6th January 2020  School starts 9am  

Contact Information   
Mrs Catriona Smith, Head Teacher 
Tel: 955 2254 
office@bearsden.e-dunbarton.sch.uk 
Website: www.bearsden.e-dunbarton.sch.uk 
Twitter: @BearsdenPrimary 
Fundraising Group: bearsdenfund-raising@outlook.com  
Uniform Committee:  Uniformbps@gmail.com 
Parent Council: bpsparentcouncil1@gmail.com 
After School Club : bpasc@aol.com, Tel: 942 0047 / Mobile: 07966388178 

Fundraising Group News 
Thank you for all the fantastic donations for our Christmas Fair. We look forward 
to seeing you all there tomorrow from 2pm—5pm. 
 
Our next Fundraising Group meeting will be on Tuesday 14th January 2020 at 7pm 
in Massimos. You are welcome to join us for the meeting.  
 
 

Sports News 
Cross Country Races: Click the link below for the results from Garscube 
Harriers Cross Country Race on Sunday 10th November -  
https://www.garscubeharriers.org.uk/garscube-harriers-schools-cross-country
-races-sundays-10112019 

Christmas Toy/Gift Drive   
Each year we like to collect gifts and give to children less fortunate than ourselves at 
Christmas time and are always overwhelmed by the generosity of Bearsden Primary 
families. This year we have chosen to support East Dunbartonshire Council’s social work 
department who collect gifts for families and children in need across the authority. 
If you and your family would like to become involved in this project you can send in un-
wrapped gifts of toys, clothing, books, games, toiletries. These will be wrapped by EDC 
volunteers once they have been appropriately matched to children and teenagers (0 to 
18 years) within East Dunbartonshire (rolls of wrapping paper and gift bags will be very 
welcome too). All gifts, toys and clothing must be new and in their original packaging. 
Please send in any donations by Friday 6th December. 
Thank you for your support! 
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